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Cleartech Portal 4.2 Upgrade 

 
As part of an upgrade, an update for the Cleartech Portal to Version 4.2 will be 

released by 03 March 2019. No downtime is expected. There are no significant 

changes, however there are a few bug fixes and improvements that we’d like to make 

you aware of: 

 

1. Changes to Trade Comments 

Comments are now available for different combination trades. 

 

2. Market Update Messages 

Changes are made to improve the usability of this feature, with the ability to delete 

messages, specify URL links, and mark messages as urgent.  

 

3. Changes to Notifications 

There is now the ability to configure the application to notify users of the posting of a 

firm order.  

  

If you encounter any issues, you can reach EEX Asia Market Operations at  
+65 6206 9828 or via email at marketops@eexasia.com. 
 
Refreshing your page (Ctrl+F5) or logging out and back in prior to use is 

recommended. Thank you for your continued support. 
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